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Notice of Annual General Meeting





Take notice that the Annual General Meeting of the Vancouver Branch of the World Federalist Movement – Canada, will be held: 





Thursday, February 21 at 7:30 pm, at the Unitarian Church, 949 West 49th Avenue.





The Vancouver Branch of the World Federalist Movement – Canada is registered as an official society under the B.C. Societies Act.   The purpose of the AGM is to inform the members of the operational affairs of the Branch during the past year, and to elect officers for the year 2007.





Following a short AGM, we will discuss this year’s major branch initiative - supporting  the international Campaign for a United Nations Parliamentary Assembly. WFM-C is the national co-ordinator and Vancouver branch has offered its assistance.  See page two for background. .information.





Volunteers Wanted!                          





You are invited to:


a.   join our planning group and help organize our program of monthly speakers, or


b.   participate in the UNPA campaign that could change global politics or


c.   help with a specific job:   phoning, baking goodies, updating the branch scrap book, bookkeeping, tabling at conferences etc.  Please let us know your interests and talents!  








A stamped envelope is enclosed for your donation to support local activities 


Important – for charitable tax credit please make payable to:


World Federalist Foundation – Vancouver Outreach). 





(Note: For membership renewal - national office will mail reminders to you in March.)


  





A Time to Thank You��Many thanks to those who served during the past year on the Board, the Planning Group, The Eco Committee and all those who helped with fundraising, promotion, telephoning, newsletter, website, baking and all the jobs that make our branch function.  Our appreciation to all our speakers who contributed their time and knowledge.  And finally, thanks to all those who came out to our meetings, and to the Unitarian Church for providing the space.


















